
Subject: Re: Next RailML-Meeting in Vienna/Austria
Posted by Heidrun Jost on Tue, 17 Jan 2006 15:30:18 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Vasco Paul Kolmorgen wrote:
>  Dear Colleagues,
>  
>  during our last meeting in Dresden we agreed to held the 9th
>  conference in spring 2006 in Vienna (Austria) on invitation of SIEMENS
>  Austria. We agreed to have this meeting on Friday, 24th of march 2006.
>  Now the collaagues of Vienna University suggest to shift the date to
>  the 7th of march due to a conference about engery effience in
>  railways, which may be interesting for some RailML-participiants.
>  What do you think about this change, are you interested? You will find
>  some information (in German language only) about this Vienna
>  University-conference at
>  http://www.ove.at/akademie/pdf/2006-03-9_10ProgEntw.pdf and
>  http://www.ove.at/veranstaltungen/default.htm (select the title
>  "Energieeffizienz im Eisenbahnwesen").
>  
>  I will be happy for quick answers by mail or by this group, because I
>  will publish the minutes of the last meeting and the registration page
>  for the next RailML-conference until the end of this week.
>  
>  Best regards,

Dear Colleagues,

I would prefer March 28th. The conference is not of special interest
for me.

Too late ???

Best regards,
Heidrun Jost
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